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Senator César J. Blanco Appointed to Secretary  
for NALEO’s Board of Directors  

  
 
El Paso, Texas – Today, the National Association of Latino Elected and Appointed Officials 
(NALEO) announced the election of its Class of 2027 Board of Directors, appointing Senator 
César J. Blanco as Secretary for his second term on the board. 
 
The Board of Directors was selected during the 41st NALEO Annual Conference. The conference 
convened more than a thousand Latino leaders and their supporters from across the country and 
the aisle to facilitate the meaningful exchange of ideas and foster solutions around today’s most 
pressing policy issues. NALEO Educational Fund is the nation’s leading non-profit, non-partisan 
organization that facilitates full Latino participation in the American political process, from 
citizenship to public service.   
  
Senator César J. Blanco issued the following statement:  
 
“I am extremely honored to be elected to the Board of Directors as Secretary for NALEO this 
year.  NALEO is a renowned and nationally respected organization committed to empowering 
Latino communities. It is a privilege to continue standing alongside passionate leaders dedicated 
to ensuring the voices and concerns of Latinos are heard and represented at all levels 
of government. As I take on this new role as Secretary, I look forward to advancing the work of 
NALEO to continue strengthening our democracy, promoting civic engagement, and advocating 
for policies that uplift our diverse communities.”  
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Taylor Sanchez at Taylor.Sanchez@senate.texas.gov.     
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